
Miller Elementary School

 
 
 

Fond Farewell… 
As this year comes to a close, we must say good-bye to some of our beloved staff. 
 
Good-bye, good luck and best wishes to: 
 
Ms. Andrychuk who is moving to Grayson School full-time 
Mrs. Gorder who is moving on 
 
Summer Reading Challenge 
Miller Elementary and the Good Spirit School Division both have fun reading challenges over the summer.  All 
information was sent home with your child on the last day of school. 
 
We encourage all families to check out the local library!  Parkland Regional Library is once again running the TD 
Summer Reading Challenge; information is available at the library. 
 
Parkland Regional Library Hours: 
Monday 12:00-5:00 
Tuesday 12:00-4:00 and 5:00-8:00 
Wednesday 11:00-8:00  
Thursday 10:00-1:00 and 2:00-5:00 
Friday   10:00-1:00 and 2:00-6:00 
Saturday 11:00-3:00 
Closed Sunday 
 
REMINDER! 
School begins on Tuesday, September 3, 2024, for Grades 1-6. 
 
School begins on a staggered entry Wednesday, September 4, and Friday, September 6, 2024.  The staggered 
entry student list was given to parents at the Kindergarten Orientation. 
 
September 9, 2024, is the first full day for Kindergarten students. 
 
If you are the parent of a Kindergarten child and you are unsure of your child’s start date, please contact the 
office after August 26. 
 
Special Thanks To… 
The Sawley family for donating delicious Nellie’s Donuts for the school to enjoy after our Year-End Celebration! 
 
Prairie Co-op in Melville for the generous donation of a $250.00 gift card! 
 
All of our amazing Miller families for everything you do throughout the year! 
  



 
 
 
 
 

 

School Supplies 
 

Supply Lists for the 2024/2025 school  
year were sent home with your child on  
the last day of school.  These supply lists  
indicated your child’s next year class as  

the teacher’s name was at the top of the list.   
 

Supply lists are also available on our  
Miller Elementary School website: 

 

http:/mill.gssd.ca. 

 
 
 
 
Supply Drop-Off 
Miller School will be open for supply drop-off on Friday, August 30.  Families are welcome to bring 
supplies and drop them off in the designated area for your child’s class in the gym. 
 
Summer Birthdays 
July Happy Birthday Wishes to: August Happy Birthday Wishes to: 
Caiden Hoehn July 7 Caspian Repko August 4 
Max Sweatman July 17 Layne Stephanow August 5 
Blake Reinheimer July 21 Denys Barbuliak August 8 
Brayzlynn Cyr July 23 Luke Sweatman August 14 
Nikita Kernaz July 26 Mikayla Deneka August 16 
 Evie Harkes-Tessier 

Frank Wilkinson August 17 
Isabelle Gogolin August 18 
Orion Repko August 24 
Kaitlyn Slingerland August 24  
Amy Schuster August 25 

 
 
 
 


